
 
 

 
 

 

    
 Relevant area for the consultation and determination of 

   admission arrangements in the 2018/19 academic year. 
 

 
The Education (Relevant Areas for Consultation on Admission Arrangements) 
Regulations 1999 require each education authority to draw up proposals for 
determining the relevant area or relevant areas for consultation by the admission 
authorities for the local schools. 
 
This is the area in which schools and academies must consult on their admission 
arrangements within and must notify the appropriate bodies of the determination of 
their admission arrangements within. 
 
After a six week statutory consultation the relevant area has been set for Somerset 
Local Authority schools as the whole of Somerset and for VA and Foundation 
schools, free schools and academies as the district within which the school is located 
(e.g Taunton and West Somerset, Mendip, South Somerset or Sedgemoor).  
 
The relevant area is set for consultations for 2018/19 admission arrangements. 
 
The relevant area will be consulted on a minimum of every two years. 


